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OF OREGON 
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In the Matter of 

 

PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 

COMPANY,  

 

Investigation into Proposed Green Tariff.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 

 

 

At the October 22, 2019 Regular Public Meeting the Commission suspended Phase II of 

this proceeding pending a clarification process regarding Phase I.  As a result, the 

procedural schedule for Phase II, as adopted on October 8, 2019 was suspended.  On 

January 31, 2020, the Commission issued Order No. 20-036, concluding the Phase I 

clarification process.   

 

Please indicate availability for a prehearing conference on February 24, 2020 or February 

25, 2020 via email to kimberly.toews@state.or.us by February 7, 2020.   

In advance of scheduling the prehearing conference, I request that the parties confer and 

jointly propose a procedural schedule to the extent possible.  To the extent that parties fail 

to agree on a schedule, I request that the parties submit individual proposals.  All joint or 

individually proposed procedural schedules should be submitted via email to 

kimberly.toews@state.or.us by February 19, 2020.  Any schedule should be generally 

consistent with the schedule adopted on October 8, 2019.   

Please note that any Commission-involved events should be scheduled on Tuesday 

afternoons or Thursday mornings or afternoons.   

 

Dated this 4th day of February, 2020, at Salem, Oregon. 

 

 

 _________________________________ 

Alison Lackey 

Administrative Law Judge 

 


